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Mr. John the~rne, Cormissioner
United Stat :s Wucle T Pecul tory Conmlqs on
'Washlngfon, b. C. 905 5 :

De-r Commxss1oner Ahearne&

43 a concerned citizen, I am writing to gou to urge you to act
favorably on the netition submit*ted by the Union of Concerned
Scientists cglling for Decommissioning of Indian P01rt Unit 1
and Susvension of Oneration of Units 2 and 3.

*s a resident of New ¥ork City, I am concerned that my life as well as
those. of millions of eeovle living near +hls vlant are endanrered by
this unsafe and unneces<arv olant.

I thank wou for wour concern and for what T hona will be wour
favorahle decision on fhls matter. :

Singerelv,

ﬁz.w.f’ )é/ |

e’ L Lay’,t_b .;
anat Ghinger ' :
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S - .‘ ” DEC 12 1973

' Ms. Miriam Priedlander ;
Council Member, 2nd District, -
Manhattan _ A N
The Council of the City of New York
City Hall : . -
- New York, New York 10007

RECULATORY By o

Vo

°  Dear Ms. Friedlander:" '(' 7 ', .

a

I regret that because of a previous commitment I cannot
oS accept your offer to testify at your Council's hearing
on Friday, December 14. There is a possibility that I
would be able to appear in January depending, of course, |
on the date you choose. I-would be happy to discuss it
with you at your convenience. My number is 301-492-8170.

Sincerely,

‘,/s/ .

‘'Robert G. Ryan, Director
Office of State Programs

-
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OF
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CHAIRWOMAN, SUB-COMMITTEE

MIRIAM FRIEDLANDER ON THE STATUS OF WOMEN
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CITY HALL GENERAL WELFARE
NEW YORK, N. Y. 10007 November 29, 1979 CIVIL SERVICE & LABOR
566-1324 HOUSING & BUILDINGS

GOVERNMENTAL OPERATIONS

Joseph M. Hendrie

Chairman

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Hendrie:

I am working with Chairman Arthur Katzman of the Environ-
mental Protection Committee to prepare a hearing on the
enclosed Resolution.

We are particularly concerned, as we know you are, about
the safety, health and evacuation problems in the contin-
ued functioning of the Indian Point plants. The physical
and psychological impact on New York City's seven and one-
half million population impels us to deal concretely with
such questions as:

-The continued licensing of Plants 1, 2 and 3.

-The ability to create sufficient safety mechanisms with-
in the plants.

-The feasibility of a workable population evacuation plan.

The New York City Council would deeply appreciate your
testimony on these and other critical matters before the
Environmental Protection Committee, or that of your desig-
nated representative.

The hearing will take place on Friday, December 14, 1979,
at 10:00 A.M. in the City Council Committee Room, City

Hall. If you are unable to appear at this time, we would
be happy to set another date sometime in January.




Joseph M. Hendrie -2-

We have been encouraged by newspaper reports of your deep
concerns on these matters, and look forward to your valu-
able participation in these important hearings.

Sincerely,

Miriam Friedlander

MF/1f

Enc.
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